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Summer 2021 Newsletter 

 

Hi everyone, 

 I hope everyone is having a fun and safe summer!  Small Wonders is getting ready 

for the September 2021 – June 2022 school year! 

 There will be two orientation meetings scheduled for Tuesday, August 24th, at 

6:00PM, which will be for all returning children and Thursday, August 26th, at 6:00PM for 

all new registrations.  We will maintain social distancing and masks are required if you 

are not fully vaccinated, unless current guidelines change, at which point we will update.  

These meetings will be held indoors in one of our large rooms.  Children are welcomed 

to attend; however, you will be responsible for supervising their visit.  The classrooms will 

be set up so that they can see what their rooms will look like in September.  At these 

meetings, a copy of our new “Parent Handbook” and our updated Healthcare Policy, 

Tuition Rates, and Schedules will be reviewed with everyone by the Director and Staff.  

Please save this information for reference throughout the school year. 

 Please bring to the orientation, two changes of clothes, diapers, wipes, potty seat 

(if needed), and nap items for us to keep at the center.  All items will need to be labeled 

with your child’s name.  Any forms that need to be returned for your child’s file as well as 

the first week’s tuition payment should be brought as well. 

 Enclosed with this newsletter is the 2021 – 2022 Tuition Rates and Tuition Policy.  

Slight tuition increases were made in our programs due to an increase in all of the 

operational expenses that we have incurred. 

 Thank you for your consideration and time so that we will all be safe, happy, and 

be in compliance with the EEC and the Commonwealth of Massachusetts for a safe and 

secure learning environment for our “Small Wonders.” 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please call or text Marilyn at (401) 374-

7299 or leave a message at (401) 334-5011.  Messages can also be left at Small Wonders 

by calling (508) 379-0896. 

 

Thank you, 

Marilyn E. Bonner- Director 

Small Wonders Nursery & Daycare, Inc. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


